May First 1923. Fred Yorston, Esq., President & Managing Director, The Standard. Montreal .. Dear Mr. Yorston:-In reply to your letter of April 30th suggesting that the names of those whose payments to the McGill Campaign Fund are still incomplete be published, let me say that . I think such an action would be unwise and unfair. I think I may state that the Board of Governors are pretty well satisfied with the amount that has been paid in. You will remember that subscribers were granted the privilege of making their payments in four or five annual instalments. A great many have availed themselves of this privilege and I, for one, will be greatly disappointed if practically the full amount has not been collected when the five years from November 1920 have elapsed. Certainly we cannot afford to do without the money promised, but I believe the publishing of the names of any delinquents would be an impolitic proceeding at the present time. With many thanks for this evidence of your interest in McGill, I am, Yours faithfully, Principal.